
May 4, 2016 
 
To:  Jimmy Cox – Superintendent 
From:  Bonita Cherry – Middle School Principal 
Re:  Paraprofessional letters of assurance  
 
Dear Mr. Cox, 
As the Principal of Waskom Middle School, I recommend the following paraprofessionals for a 
letter of assurance for the 2016-2017 school year. 
 
 

Paraprofessionals 

Erika Agundiz 

Ann Beasley 

Marie Cherry 

Rayla Dickinson 

Connie Frazier 

Erika Hyter 

Cashaundra Johnson 

Stacy Johnson 

Carlysa Jones 

Becky Litton 

Lorenza Thomas 

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bonita Cherry 
Waskom Middle School Principal 


